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ADDITIONAL TRAVEL INFORMATION FOR 
SATURDAY 16TH JANUARY 2010 

 
Transport for London have suspended the whole of the Circle 
Line, the Hammersmith and City Line between Kings Cross and 
Hammersmith, and the district line from High St Kensington to 
Edgware Road. This means that no trains will be running to 
Royal Oak, Westbourne Park or Bayswater stations! There is a 
rail replacement bus service from Hammersmith to Westbourne 
Park but you are advised to travel on the Central Line to Notting 
Hill where possible and to look at the Transport for London 
website www.tfl.gov.uk for further details. (For search options, 
postcode for St. Stephen’s Church is W2 5QT.) 
 
Additional bus information.  
 
From Victoria: 36 (towards Queens Park) to Royal Oak 
 
From Euston, via Baker Street: 18 (westbound, towards 
Sudbury/Harrow Road) to Royal Oak Station 
 
From Kings Cross: 73, 390, 205, 10 or 30 (westbound towards 
Euston), at Euston Square change to No. 18 as above. Or via 
tube take Victoria Line to Oxford Circus and Central Line to 
Notting Hill.  
 
From Hammersmith: 27 (towards Chalk Farm) to Westbourne 
Grove (but possibly faster, as more frequent, might be the 9 or 
10 from Hammersmith and change to the 28 or 328 at High St 
Ken). 
 
From overground train stations: 

- from Shepherds Bush: No 31 bus (towards Camden 
Town) to St. Stephen’s Crescent 

- from Kensal Rise: No 6 or walk to Station Terrace, then 
28 (towards Mapleton Crescent) to St. Stephen’s Crescent 

- from Kensal Green: No 18 (towards Euston Bus Station) 
to Royal Oak Station. 


